
OFFICIAL STATEMENT

PhilHealth with the support of its Board of Directors, shall wait for 
DOJ’s opinion on the PhilHealth-PRC MOA for proper legal guidance 
on how to proceed with its payment to the PRC. It is reiterating that 

it has the funds to pay its obligations to PRC. It is requesting all those who 
have been affected by this issue for more patience and understanding 
as PhilHealth moves forward with this partnership with the proper legal 
support, all in aid of ensuring that members’ funds are properly handled 
and disbursed.###


